

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

October 1, 2010

RECEIVED

OCT 0 5 2010

The Honorable Janet Wolf Chair, Board of Supervisors 105 East Anapamu Street Santa Barbara, CA 93101

2ND DISTRICT OFFICE

Dear Supervisor Wolf:

As you know, a potential vacancy exists on the California Coastal Commission for the seat requiring a representative from the South Central Coast Region.

Pursuant to Section 30301.2 of the Public Resources Code, we are requesting the county and city selection committees of San Luis Obispo, Santa Barbara and Ventura counties to nominate at least one board supervisor and at least one city council member for appointment to this position, should a vacancy in fact occur.

Please submit your list of nominees from Santa Barbara's county and city select committee to Ms. Karla Diringer, Senior Deputy Appointments Secretary, Office of the Governor, State Capitol, CA 95814 within 45 days of receipt of this request. Candidates for consideration should be officials committed to and knowledgeable about coastal preservation and conservation.

If you have any questions concerning the nomination or selection process, please do not hesitate to call me at (916) 445-4541.

Sincerely,

John G. Cruz

Appointments Secretary

God. D. C.

Clerk of the Board representing the City Selection Committee, Santa Barbara County cc:

Board of Supervisors

Karla Diringer, Senior Deputy Appointments Secretary